September 12, 2019

Custodian of Records
City of St. Louis Office of the Treasurer

1200 Market St # 220
St. Louis, MO 63103

To whom it may concern,

This is a request for records under the Missouri Sunshine Law, Chapter 610, Revised Statutes of
Missouri.

I am requesting the following:

@ » A list of every corporate or individual donation to the College Kids Children’s Savings
Account Program, and the date and amount of every donation.

@ > Every expenditure of the College Kids Children’s Savings Account Program since its
inception.

@ > A list of all banks or financial institutions holding accounts as part of the College Kids
Children’s Savings Account Program, as well as any contract or agreement entered into
by these institutions to participate in the program.

@ » Any document showing the terms and conditions of accounts set up under the College
Kids Children’s Savings Account Program. 7

(S) » Any document showing the amount of interest paid by financial institutions on accounts
set up under the College Kids Children’s Savings Account Program.

@ > The number of accounts that were set up in the College Kids Children’s Savings Account
Program each year since the program began.

@ » Any data that shows how many College Kids Children’s Savings Account Programs
earned Matching incentives.

@ > Any data that shows how many College Kids Children’s Savings Account Programs
. earned Attendance incentives.

@ » Any data that shows how many College Kids Children’s Savings Account Programs
carned Financial-Education incentives.

»  Of the total number of accounts set up in the College Kids Children’s Savings Account
@ Program, how many of those accounts earned any incentive?

The Missouri Sunshine Law requires a response within three business days. If access to the
records 1 am requesting will take longer than this time period, please contact me with information

about when I might expect copies. Please provide me with a written estimate of any costs and fees
before processing this request. Feel free to send responses to me at stfox33@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

Chr e

Steve Fox



